

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR EDUCATION AND CULTURE Youth and sport

Youth

Brussels, 19 August 2013 EAC/D1/LL/jw D(2013)

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

We are pleased to invite you to take part in the fifth meeting of the expert group on peer-learning on 5-6 September 2013 (from 13:00 – 18:00; and 9:00 – 13:00). The meeting will take place in the European Commission, DG Education and Culture, Joseph II/70, 1000, Brussels, Belgium. The working language will be English and there will be no interpretation.

This meeting will discuss the content and the text itself of the report that will be presented to the Youth Working Party at the end of October. The meeting will cover the following issues: feedback on progress and presentations from the three groups regarding the work on policy, research and best practices as well as consideration of how the three parts interlink. Participants will discuss a proposed outline for the report and the recommendations of the group towards the Youth Working Party and other stakeholders.

Please note that **only one country representative** can be reimbursed. You are kindly invited **to make hotel reservations on your own.**

You are invited to register by e-mail by **26 August 2013** with Joëlle Wilfart (Joelle.Wilfart@ec.europa.eu; tel. 00.32.2.29.67.983), who can also answer any questions about reimbursements. If you have any questions on the meeting agenda or preparatory documents, please contact Lucie Lekesova (Lucie.Lekesova@ec.europa.eu; tel. 00.32.2.29 92.442).

Yours sincerely,

Pascal/LEFEUNE

Head of Unit

c.c.:

Members of the Youth Working Party